
Attendance at LAS



Attendance plays an important part in a child's academic success.
We understand that at times students must stay at home due to
illness. When they are not ill, we thank you, for ensuring that your
children attend school daily and on time.

Way to go to 6th grade for having the highest attendance rate for
the month of February!

LAS Soccer 2024
The LAS soccer season is here! Check out the public calendar on
our website for dates, times, and locations of our soccer games.
When able, please show up to support our Jaguares!

Open Enrollment 24/25

Our Open Enrollment period for the 24/25 school year will end on
March 22nd. Siblings of current students do not receive automatic
placement at LAS. If your child is not already enrolled with us and
you are interested in having them attend LAS, please start the
enrollment process now if you haven't done so already. Our
enrollment lottery will take place on April 23rd at 4pm. Email

llomeli@lasac.info for enrollment related questions.

Parent Teacher Conference Week

Parent Teacher Conference Week will be March 11th-15th. We will
be on minimum day schedule all week. Please plan accordingly.

mailto:llomeli@lasac.info


Ronald McDonald Donation Drive

The LAS Student Council team and Leadership in Action class are
working with the Ronald McDonald House Charity Foundation and
will be running a donation drive from March 4th-15th. Help us meet
our goal for this project in spreading kindness to our community
by donating items to families in need. See flyer for list of
requested items.

Reclassification Celebration

On March 13th, the Language Academy of Sacramento will hold its
first Annual Reclassification Celebration, honoring the
achievements of students.*

Each year, students designated as English Learners
(ELs)/Multilingual Learners work hard to be reclassified as “Fluent
English Proficient.” This year, we are proud that 25 students
qualified to be reclassified. In recognition of their

accomplishments, LAS will host a celebration where students, their families, teachers, and staff
are invited to celebrate such great achievement.

Please contact your student's teacher if you have any questions regarding our reclassification
criteria.

* Invited families to this event will be notified

Spirit Day

Friday, March 22nd: Cowboy vs. Formal

Spring Break
Spring Break will be from March 25th-29th. Classes will not be in session.

https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/Ronald-McDonald-Donation-Drive.pdf
https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/March-Spirit-Day-Country-vs-Formal-Day.pdf


State Testing Notification

Every year, California students take several statewide tests.
Please visit the LAS website for more information on these
mandated state tests.

Attention 6th Grade Parents! (Repeat)

As we prepare for the 24/25 school year, please be informed that
California law requires students to have a TDAP booster
immunization prior to entering the 7th grade. If your child has
already received this immunization, please provide the LAS office
with an updated record as soon as possible. If your child has not
yet received it, please begin the process now so it does not
interfere with your child's education.

https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/FY24-State-Testing-Bilingial-Letter-to-Families-v022724.pdf


About Us

Mission
The LAS mission is to create a learning environment where

students: Utilize bilingualism and biliteracy (Spanish and English)
to achieve academic excellence and apply skills in real-world

situations and diverse settings. (BILITERACY) Develop and exhibit
positive selfesteem, pride, confidence, and respect for themselves

and others. (CONFIDENCE AND LIFE SKILLS) Demonstrate
leadership skills in order to build bridges between communities

and apply critical thinking skills to solve problems, promote social justice, and create change in
society. (LEADERSHIP AND CRITICAL THINKING)

Vision
Our vision is to provide an exceptional Spanish-English bilingual education for all students.

Website: lasac.info
Location: 2850 49th Street, Sacramento, CA, USA
Phone: (916)277-7137
Facebook: facebook.com/groups/169150456311/

https://lasac.info/
https://maps.google.com/?q=2850+49th+St,+Sacramento,+CA+95817,+USA&ftid=0x809ad070cb4fb055:0x4195cadb20eafca0
https://facebook.com/groups/169150456311/
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